
Software Patch Notification

We recently released a software patch for the HHA system. The reason for this patch
is to repair the following issues.

Vis i t our webs i te

Patch Notes

HHA, 1728-94, version 17.2.159.2
 
AAI - There was a printing issue with exporting the AAI data to the cost report that
caused a Catastrophic failure error. This has been corrected. (D001-00-014967)

Edits - Edit 65000A was coming up as a level I edit. this has been downgraded to a
level II edit. (D001-00-014958)
 
Worksheets - Worksheet O-6, Part II, Column 16 has been opened up to allow for data to
be entered in manually. (D001-00-014917)

Worksheets - Worksheet C, Part II data was not being removed when it become not
applicable because of a change to either the number of MSAs or CBSAs. This was
causing a level I edit when the EC files were exported/imported. (D001-00-014968)

Getting the Updates 

If the software is already installed on your computer, open the software and go to
Help | Check for updates. 
 
If you do not have the software already installed on your computer, go to our
website- https://hfssoft.com/. At the top of the page there is an orange Download
tab, click on it.  If you are logged in your will be taken to our Download Center. If you
are not logged in, you will be prompted to do so before you are taken to the Download
Center.  Then click on 'Full Version' to begin the installation. You will need admin
rights to do this initial installation. 
 
If the Help | Check for updates option is not available your company has opt'd for the
Net Synch option and will distribute the update at their convenience. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yL7b1iKSCJoxIurQcRXEuR5oT7TM9PfnTr4dqfzZ1zVzQzhu9QqPcfgvjAjR0b85tCa7-Aa2ecuXr0LnTtCDxBuVi2K21XoQhBJ-PnRlf0J7-kP1lQgmTAJO46mVHhaCtF_kDYHIOLcGwF4oUojg_9mEvMbNDQqkeFgKt4GOJ98=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yL7b1iKSCJoxIurQcRXEuR5oT7TM9PfnTr4dqfzZ1zVzQzhu9QqPcfgvjAjR0b85tCa7-Aa2ecuXr0LnTtCDxBuVi2K21XoQhBJ-PnRlf0J7-kP1lQgmTAJO46mVHhaCtF_kDYHIOLcGwF4oUojg_9mEvMbNDQqkeFgKt4GOJ98=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yL7b1iKSCJoxIurQcRXEuR5oT7TM9PfnTr4dqfzZ1zVzQzhu9QqPcakBJIG10gvzJGM4AeWq21MV9yEGuhB-b87Pwx_7R2jAXW5LqUzEdBi8O83TiPXBoFjN6YfENJnDUlsj21krPk7IDJaU7plxmuMPjk9XFL4AMJF1imzMPMY=&c=&ch=


Please contact us if you have any questions or comments regarding this patch.
 
Sincerely,
Health Financial Systems
(888) 216-6041   

Health Financial Systems | 888-216-6041 | Support@hfssoft.com | www.hfssoft.com
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